
435 Hamilton Street

Allentown, Pa. 18101Allentown

Minutes - Final

Community and Economic Development Committee

6:45 PMWednesday, October 19, 2016

Roll Call: Chairperson McGuire, Councilpersons Guridy and Mota

15-1127 Bill 56   

Amending the 2016 Health Budget to provide for a supplemental 

appropriation of Eleven Thousand Two Hundred Forty ($11,240) Dollars as 

a result of funds from the Pennsylvania Department of Health (PADOH) for 

the purchase of training and supplies for the Childhood Injury Prevention 

Program for the Safe and Healthy Homes initiative and mileage 

reimbursement. These funds will be used to train staff in the Safe and 

Healthy Homes project requirements and to purchase injury prevention 

supplies and asthma prevention supplies to be distributed during home 

assessments. These funds will be used to reimburse for mileage expense 

for home assessments.

Bill 56 Healthy Homes GrantAttachments:

Ms. Vicky Kistler stated that it was held in Bethlehem.  It rotates in different 

cities or different areas periodically throughout the grant.  This most recent 

round is that we sent eight people for eight days to Harrisburg to get 

training and they reimburse the city for the training and for the assessment.

Dr. David McGuire asked any further questions from my colleagues or the 

public.

Mr. Ray O'Connell stated that this is your committee Dr. McGuire and 

requested that since this is a no brainer, Ms. Kistler be excused for 

tonight's City Council meeting.

A motion was made by Julio Guridy, seconded by Cynthia Mota, that this 

Ordinance be approved. The motion carried by the following vote:

Yes: David  McGuire, Julio Guridy and Cynthia Mota3 - 

Adjournment
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